
From: Pedersen, Stephanie <spedersen@thesunnews.com>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/5/2017 2:59:12 PM
Subject: Out of office Re: Lieutenant Governor to Hold Press Conference on Eliminating Planned 

Parenthood Funding

I will be out of the country and unable to check email starting Friday, June 2, until Monday, June 12. If 
you need assistance with your subscription, please email service1@thesunnews.com. For assistance 

with news coverage, please contact Jay Rodriguez or Dave Wetzel at jrodriguez@thesunnews.com or 
dwetzel@thesunnews.com.

-- 

Stephanie Pedersen
Executive editor
The Sun News
843-626-0319

mailto:Pedersen,%20Stephanie%20%3Cspedersen@thesunnews.com%3E
mailto:toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:service1@thesunnews.com
mailto:jrodriguez@thesunnews.com
mailto:dwetzel@thesunnews.com

